
  

 

 

The Prom Closet is up and running in the 9/10 Cafeteria Faculty Dining Room.  Dresses of all sizes are 

available on loan at no charge.  See Adele Berardi, Cindy Wood, Elaine Triano or Kelly Cammarata to 

sign out dresses.  

 

Just a reminder to all students, there are no early dismissals during final exams.  You will need to stay in 

your class the full time of the exam.   

 

Bubble Soccer is coming to Southern tonight, May 24th at 6:30 pm in the 9/10 gym.  $3.00 admission.  

Come on out and see all the FUN! 

 

There will be a final GSA meeting on Wednesday, May 24th from 2:30-5:00, in 5-2. It will be a movie 

meeting with some little special surprises.  Please bring snacks to share if you can. 

 

Attn. seniors:  Please remember the last day to order tickets through Mrs. Spellman is June 5th to be 

added to your ticket envelopes.  If you need additional tickets, please remind your parents to e-mail Mrs. 

Spellman @sspellman@srsd.net or stop in my office to be added to the list. 

 
Attn. seniors:  If you have had perfect attendance all of this year, please come see Mrs. Spellman today during 

homeroom to discuss your perfect attendance criteria for graduation.  I need this information for the program, 

please take care of this ASAP, and do not miss out on being recognized for graduation.  If you do not come see 

Mrs. Spellman you may jeopardize your perfect attendance, and not be listed in the program. 

 

Do you want free tickets and a snack to this year’s SNN Fest on Wednesday, May 31st?  Take a picture of 

one of our posters throughout the school and post on any social media using #SNNFest2017.  Winners will 

be chosen each day next week on the morning announcements.  If you don’t win, tickets are 3.00 dollars 

at the door to see all new SNN content such as short films and documentaries.  Show starts at 6:00 p.m.  

We hope to see you there.  
 

If you worked Chowderfest and Merchant Mart in the past and want to work it again this year, please see Ms. 

Conley in room 220 for a Veteran Application. The Chamber of Commerce is accepting early applications for 

veteran workers first and then will open applications in the fall to others. Volunteer space is limited this year, so 

get your veteran application in to reserve your spot.  The Chowderfest weekend is September 30th and October 

1st.  
 

All S.T.Y.L.E. members are invited to an end of the year ice cream party on the front lawn of the middle school 

on Wednesday, May 31st from 2:15-3. Any questions please email Mrs. Bleam at mbleam@srsd.net 
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